2024 Parks and Open Space Advisory Committee

Established by resolutions #2005-105-039 and #2005-03-062.

Doug Helzerman – Livingston County Commissioner

Roger Deaton – Livingston County Commissioner

Neal Glazebrook – Neal is a resident of Oceola Township and current Planning Commission Chairperson of the Oceola Township Planning Commission. He is extremely involved in various parks and recreation projects through his employment with the League of Michigan Bicyclists and as a volunteer.

Brian Jonckheere – Livingston County Drain Commissioner

Kevin Eggleston – Livingston County Facilities Services Director

Jan Lobur – Jan is a current member of the City of Howell Planning Commission and member of the Livingston County Historical Advisory Committee.

Mike Arens – Mike is a former engineer at the Huron Clinton Metroparks Authority and represents Marion Township on the Parks and Open Space Committee. Mike's knowledge on the committee has been invaluable.

Gary Edwards – Gary represents the Livingston Land Conservancy.

Bill Call – Bill is the former Handy Township zoning administrator and current member of the Livingston County Planning Commission and has been a member of the committee for many years.

Bill Rubin – Bill represents Genoa Township on the committee and has been involved in youth sports and coaching for several years.

Tim Church – Tim is the current Director of the Howell Area Parks and Recreation Authority.

Jay Bibby - Jay has been a member of the POSAC for several years and represents the Huron-Clinton Metroparks Authority on the committee. He works as a Planner with the Planning and Development section of the HCMA.

^{*}Resolutions state that the Parks and Open Space Committee shall have no less than seven (7) members and no more than twelve (12) members.

^{*}Each member has a one (1) year term that renews annually.